Please support SB 282 which asks for limits on screen time in classrooms. Children are losing out on social skills, and
being exposed to dangerous radiation. Studies are showing that children have decreased memory after spending time
on computers. Endless screen time supports the technology industry, but does not increase learning, but interferes with
problem solving skills, social skills, and quality of life for students.

A colleague who works with severely impaired children and spends all day with her students and their IPADs, recently
gave birth to a baby who at 4 months has cancer. More and more studies are connecting cancer and microwaves. These
studies can no longer be ignored.
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